
PDHR Scanlan and DHR Berecz
pay  respect  to  Jasenovac
victims

Principal  Deputy  High  Representative  Michael  Scanlan  and
Deputy High Representative, Marianne Berecz paid respects to
Jasenovac  victims  at  Donja  Gradina  memorial  site  today.
Honoring  victims  and  survivors  we  must  make  sure  such
atrocities  never  happen  again.  We  must  never  forget.
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